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MESSAGE FROM VICE CHAIRMAN, UNIVERSITY GRANTS COMMISSION 

It is my great pleasure to extend my heartfelt 

congratulations on the occasion of the 6th International 

Symposium on Social Sciences and Humanities (IRSSSH) 2024, 

organized by the National Center for Advanced Studies in 

Humanities and Social Sciences (NCAS), the leading hub for all 

the academics with research and innovative tasks of Humanities 

and Social Sciences.  Being one of the major stake holders of the 

studies in the disciplines of Arts, Humanities, Social Sciences, 

Education, Law and Management, I am sure that the NCAS 

carries on a diverse area of studies which eventually benefit the country for national 

development to address the global challenges that face to date.  

Having its Symposium theme “Advancing Humanities and Social Sciences Research 

for National Development,” the NCAS showcases its responsibility and the thrive towards 

new approaches, encouraging the academia and the governing bodies of this country to seek 

amalgamating the needs and demands of the society and cater for the multitude, having a fish-

eye approach. Hence, there is an urgent imperative to advance research in humanities and 

social sciences for national development. I have the fullest confidence that the 6th International 

Research Symposium on Social Sciences and Humanities (IRSSSH) 2024 endeavors to 

explore such intersections of technology that could invigorate and expand studies in 

humanities and social sciences establishing feasible modalities for national development. 

I congratulate all those involved in organizing this impactful event, and I extend my best 

wishes to NCAS for its future initiatives and collaborations to enhance the quality of work 

and quality of life of our own society! 

Senior Professor K. L. Wasantha Kumara 

Vice Chairman,  

University Grants Commission 




